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School starts at 8:55am 

(Nursery 8.45am and 12.15pm), 

gates will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Welly Throwing Competition  
Well done to all the children who took part in the Welly Throw fund raiser today. Please 
could you kindly ensure all sponsorship money is collected and brought into school by 
8th December. 
 
Ties 
Please could we ask for any ties borrowed from the School Office to be returned asap. 
 

School Entry  Screening– Reception children  

Forms for Height, Weight and Vision checks have been sent out to parents of the     

reception children.  Could you please complete and return the form in the confidential 

envelope provided to the school office. 

Free School Meal Eligibility 
If you think your child is entitled to Free School Meals, please pick up an application 
form from the school office or email office@olopprimary.co.uk and have one sent to 
you.           
Alternatively please visit https://www.slough.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/free-school-
meals.aspx and fill in the online form 
. 
Scooters on the school grounds 
Parents/carers are responsible for children before or at the end of the school day. Our 
first and foremost priority is to keep your child safe, therefore, we would ask that all   
children  dismount their scooters at the main school gate and walk them to the relevant 
shelters. We thank you for your cooperation at all times. 

Football Match 
The school has been gifted tickets for Tottenham Hotspur  
v Stoke City on Saturday 9th December 2018 kick off 15:00. If you 
wish to put yourself forward for a pair of tickets, please do so by 
emailing office@olopprimary.co.uk. We have a  limited number, 
and they will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 
Parking  

Unfortunately we received feedback about our parent’s parking. Can we please ask that 

parents park with consideration to others. 

 

Assemblies Today 

6 St Joseph presented topics they have been working on this term.   

2 St Thomas Moore delivered the message of Belonging. Both messages were beauti-
fully delivered. Well done! 

 

Church Bulletin  

Please see attached this weeks Church bulletin. 

 

Class 5NS Church visit 

5NS celebrated Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church on Monday. Once again the chil-

dren’s were very well behaved and were fully engaged in the service. 
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NSPCC Workshop—Year 5 

The NSPCC visited Year 5 on Monday with their Mascot ‘Buddy’ to teach the children about  

safeguarding in a lively, interactive and memorable way.  The friendly interactive workshops help  

children to understand abuse in all forms and recognise the signs and give the children the 

knowledge and understanding they need to keep safe and know how to protect themselves. 

The children were also taught to speak out if they are worried to either a trusted adult  

or ChildLine. 

Easyfundraising  

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online - from your weekly shop to your annual holiday - you could be  
collecting free donations for Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School - Slough? 

There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board ready to make a donation, including Amazon, John Lewis, Aviva, the  
trainline and Sainsbury's – it doesn't cost you a penny extra! 

It's as easy as 1, 2, 3... 

1. Head to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ourladyofpeacepsslough/ and join for free. 

2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first to find the site you want and start shopping. 

3. After you’ve checked out, that retailer will make a donation to your good cause for no extra cost whatsoever! 

There are no catches or hidden charges and Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School - Slough will be 
really grateful for your donations. 

Have a great weekend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A word fitly spoken  is like apples of gold in pic-

tures of silver  

Proverbs 25.11 

 

 

Headteacher 
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Year band Percentage 

Nursery 89.3% 

Reception  92.3% 

Year 1 96.5% 

Year 2 97.5% 

Year 3 96.0% 

Year 4 94.0% 

Year 5 98.5% 

Year 6 97.4% 

                       Well Done Year 5! 

Whole School Attendance:     95.8%      

Useful Dates for Your Diary 

Tuesday 28th November  Year 5 St Maximillian to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church at 9:30am 

Wednesday 29th November Key Stage 2 SATs Information Evening at 6pm in KS2 School hall 

Friday 1st December  Non Uniform day to raise money for the Slough Sleep Out 

w/c 4th December  Children’s Chocolate Christmas Raffle 

Tuesday 5th December Year 5 St Dunstan to Mass at Our Lady of Peace Church at 9:30am 

Wednesday 6th December  KS2 Maths Information Evening for Y3&Y4 parents  

Monday 11th December  Nursery Christmas Presentation (AM) 10.45am  

Nursery Christmas  Presentation (PM) 2.15pm  

Tuesday 12th December  SEN Parents Consultation Evening at 3.30-5pm  
Year 3  1.45 pm Y3 Production to parents  
 

Wednesday 13th December  KS2 Maths Information Evening for Y5&Y6 parents  

Thursday 14th  December  Year 4 Christmas Production to Parents at 2pm 

Friday 15th December  Reception Nativity to parents 2:15pm-3pm 
Christmas Hat/Jumper day (More details to follow) 

Monday 18th December Year 1 Christmas Choir for parents  at 2.30pm in  KS1 Hall 

Tuesday 19th December School Closes at 1:15pm 

Attendance of the Week( w/e 24th November 2017) 



St Clare Demi Angell For settling into Year 3 so well. For trying so hard in 

all your lessons. A pleasure to teach. Keep up the 

good work. 

St Peter 

  

Emilia Kupka For working really hard in maths and making great 

progress. Well done! 

St John Bosco Logan Harris For contributing well in all lessons presenting his 

work to a good standard  and for improvement in his 

behaviour. Keep it up! 

St Columba Kitty For her continues hard work in  all her subjects and 

being an excellent role model for others in her class 

and around the whole school. You will make a        

fantastic  Wisbich. 

St Blaise Lucas Smith For outstanding attitude in lessons, always pushing 

himself to achieve and for superb manners and being 

polite. 

St Paul Luca Mays Well done Luca– you have worked so hard this week. 

You have listened well in all lessons  and your work 

has been beautifully presented all week. I am so 

proud of you.  

St Maximilian Oihana Kelly For having good focus and concentration in all her 

work. She has also improved her handwriting. Well 

done! 

St Ethelbert Harry Carter For working really hard in Maths this week and for 

trying his best in every Maths lesson to ensure he 

completes the work. Well done Harry, keep it up! 

St Dunstan Ruby For always being  kind and helpful and for good work 

in English this week. Well done! 

St Joseph Rhion Isabelle Rhion works extremely hard  in every lesson. He has 

made good progress in many areas, particularly 

Maths. Well done Rhion! 

St Brigid Rihanna Longworth  For great effort across the curriculum and making 

more contribution in class discussion.  

St Cuthbert Michalina Rolka For making good progress in all lessons through out 

this week. 


